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Townsend, Erle

From: Melinda Workman <melinda@costonandmcisaac.com>

Sent: Monday, January 8, 2024 10:30 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I do not support this mandate in the slightest. The production of electric batteries and subsequently cars violate human 

rights of the poorest people on the planet. They are direct abusers of child labor and reckless destruction of the 

environment. Of course it is their environment not ours. Please put an end to this mandate that only benefits special 

interest groups and is not supported by the majority of Mainers.  

 

 

Melinda Workman, MBA, CPA 

Coston & McIsaac, CPAs 

38 Rodick Street 

Bar Harbor, Me 04609 

PH: 207-288-9458 

Fax : 1-800-682-3750 

 

At this time our office is open to the public. Please let us know if you would like us to wear a mask during 

your meeting. We are doing in office meetings and client Zoom meetings. Please don’t hesistate to request 

one if you need to meet with any of our professionals.  

 

 


